Bennington College March 9, 1942

The Educational Policies Committee met on Monday, March 9, 1942 at 8:30 p.m. in Eleanor Metcalf's room. Present were Eleanor Metcalf, Jean Short, Dorothy Ayers, Muriel Cummings, Polly Kirsten and Anne Franke.

## Entertainment of Dr. Linton

The committee was asked to plan entertainment for Dr. Ralph Linton, the first of the two lecturers for the spring series and it was decided that Jean Short would take him through the art studios on Wednesday and that he would have Wednesday lunch and Wednesday and Thursday dinner with some of the students and E.P.C. members.

There was a discussion of business to be covered in the near future such as, spring surveys, term reports, seminars and divisional meetings but nothing definite was decided about any of these.

The meeting was adjourned at 9:30 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Anne Franks

Anne Franke, secretary